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Laurier launches Making Space for Music Campaign with 

gala event featuring Juno Award-winning opera singer 

WATERLOO – Wilfrid Laurier University’s Faculty of Music will host a gala event featuring Isabel Bayrakdarian, a 

four-time Juno Award-winning opera singer and Laurier honorary degree recipient, and the Penderecki String 

Quartet, Laurier’s Quartet-in-Residence. The dinner and concert will also launch the university’s Making Space 

for Music fundraising campaign to renovate and expand the Faculty of Music facilities and create a striking new 

entranceway for the university on University Avenue. 

Date: May 14, 2019 

Time:  

5 p.m. – Guests arrive 

6:15 p.m. – Opening remarks 

6:30 p.m. – Dinner 

7:45 p.m. (approx.) – Formal remarks 

8:30 p.m. (approx.) – Concert begins 

9:30 p.m. – Dessert reception 

11 p.m. – Event ends 

Location: Lazaridis Hall, Wilfrid Laurier University, 64 University Ave. W., Waterloo 

Speakers: Wilfrid Laurier University Chancellor Eileen Mercier; President and Vice-Chancellor Deborah 

MacLatchy; Dean of the Faculty of Music Glen Carruthers; fourth-year music performance student Emma 

Monod. 

 

The performers will be rehearsing in the Lazaridis Hall first floor lecture hall between 11 a.m. and 4 p.m. on 

May 14. Members of the media are welcome to attend the dress rehearsal or the event. Media are welcome to 

record the performance but are encouraged to set up equipment prior to the concert at 8:30 p.m. 

 

For an electronic press kit, featuring architectural renderings of the new building, please visit 

bit.ly/LaurierMusicGala. 

 

Please contact Kathryn Jeffrey, associate director: development, Faculty of Music in the department of 

Development and Alumni Relations at 519-884-0710 ext. 3719 or kajeffrey@wlu.ca for further details. 
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